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Date: 8th November 2022    
 

REF: 14/22/0050 
 

Planning Officer: Ben Perry 
  

Dear Ben Perry,  
  
Planning Application Consultation Response – Erection of a detached oak framed annexe at 
Salters Bungalow, Charlton Road, Creech St Michael 
 
At a meeting of Creech St Michael Parish Council held on the 7th November 2022, in the presence of 
five members of the community, the planning application reference 14/22/0050 was considered and 
the following is the response of Creech St Michael Parish Council. 
  

Summary of our Response to the Application  

The Parish Council has no objection or comments   

The Parish Council has no objection, subject to the comments  X 

The Parish Council objects in principle   

The Parish Council objects as the application is not acceptable in its current format   
 
Comments 
 
That the proposed annex construction remains as it is intended, as an annex to Salters Bungalow, 
Charlton Road, Creech St Michael and is not subject to future applications as a separate property.  
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